
   
 
 
  PO Box 2266 
  Fairhope, AL 36533 
  Phone: 251 978-9779 
 
 

 
 

August 9, 2019 

 

Richard Johnson, PE 

City of Fairhope 

555 South Section Street 

Fairhope, AL 36532 

 

Re: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION  

BID 024-19 Pedestrian Sidewalks in Central Business District 

 

Richard: 

 

Lieb Engineering Company, LLC has reviewed the bid tab for the above named project.  

Kelley’s Welding & Excavation, Inc. was the only bidder. The bid tab is within reason wth 

respect to unit prices.  We recommend awarding the contract to Kelley’s Welding & 
Excavation, Inc.   

 

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

Christopher Jay Lieb, PE 


